
From: Josh Leftwich [Josh_Leftwich@cameco.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 3:16 PM 
To: Cohen, Stephen; Mandeville, Douglas 
Cc: Scott Bakken; Brent Berg; Kenneth Garoutte 
Subject: Request for Extension on Annual Surety Estimate 
 
Doug,  
  
Cameco Resources is requesting an extension till July 31st, 2013 (30 day, from Due date of June 30th)  for 
submittal of the annual surety update. At this time we are still working with the state and clarifying 
various aspects of the surety and need this additional time to finalize the estimate. WDEQ-LQD 
communicated to us that this would be a satisfactory approach with them as well. Please let us know if 
this would be viable option.  
  
Josh Leftwich 
Director Safety, Health, Environment & Quality  
2020 Carey Ave, Suite 600 
Cheyenne, WY 82001 
(307) 316-7588 (direct) 
(307) 274-0088 (cell) 
josh_leftwich@cameco.com 
  
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the 
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the 
author immediately.  


